StraightLine Kentucky

October 24, 2022

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2022-00275
Black Mountain Utility District
Updated Supplemental Response to First Request for Information

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Black Mountain Utility District submitted its supplemental response to the Commission Staff's
First Request for Information by the stated deadline of October 21, 2021. However, that
response did not include a response to Question #7.

Since that time, District Manager Mr. Grant Cooper has been able to gather the information to
respond to Question #7 and has prepared the enclosed Updated Supplemental Response. This

now fully completes the information requested in the Commission Staff's First Request. Thank
you for your patience on this matter.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Aot /e

Robert K. Miller
StraightLine Kentucky LLC



